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Rural Oregonians cannot afford any more taxes. The farming community is still 

reeling from the huge increase in fuel and fertilizer. We cannot charge more for the 

product we produce or pass the extra costs down the line. Every extra penny spent 

on increased taxes and production costs is money taken from our bottom line. We 

are already suffering the effects of Cap and Trade. Please vote NO!!! 


